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Hello,

Thank you for the redistributing community meeting tonight and for the zoom availability. As a mom, this zoom
access allows me to be civically engaged.

I live in the Caselman Ranch subdivision that was completed in 2019. There are approximately 255 single family
homes in our neighborhood with Jimmy Yee park at the center. EIk Grove Florin Rd borders our community to the
east and Caselman Rd to the South.

I like having supervisor Kennedy as District 2 supervisor and 1’d like our community to stay in District 2.

Thank you,

Emily Brantley

Sent from my iPad
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